FCC ID: GKRPOCKETPCE740W

Cover Letter for Project History

21* Aug. 2002
Class I Change for Portable Device

Dear Examiner,

This project is seeking for your authorization for Class II change from the pre-certified
project, FCC ID: GKRPOCKETPCE740W, the grant of which was issued on 13" May, 2002.
But this application is not so usual as the normal Class II change application you ever met
before, because there is no software and hardware change between the pre-certified one and
this application. In other words, the product for this application is 100% the same as that used
in previously certified application.

This application is seeking for your authorization for Class II change from mobile device to
portable device. We know this is normally not allowed, but please understand that nothing
has been changed in the product. The reason why this project was certified under mobile
category is the delay on the official announcement FCC ever promised to make for the New
Exclusion List available in the TCB training course held on the beginning of April. We did
carried out the SAR testing for our product on April and it shows in compliance with the
regulation. So, we are very sure that our product is qualified to be granted under portable
category according to the New Exclusion List, but unfortunately, our customer could not wait
without any expectable coming date of the New Exclusion List.

I have discussed with your colleague Mr. Tim Harrington for such application. And his
comment is that such project has to be reviewed “case by case”. So, we decide to file this
application. And we do hope that you can accept the fact that nothing has been changed on
the product and this product do fulfill the portable exposure requirement. Thank you.

Regards,

Aoz _—

Alan Lane
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